
Today’s Schedule  
December 27, 2015 

Prayer Time Sanctuary  9:45 AM 
Sunday School  10:00AM  Morning Worship  

11:00AM 
 Junior Church — located in the Cannon Building 

WORSHIP CELEBRATION 
“This is the Day"  

Hymn # 137   vs all     “Hark, The Herald Angels Sing”         Congregation 
Welcome & Prayer                                                                Pastor Johnson 
Hymn # 134  vs all      “Angels We have Heard On High“     Congregation                                                   
Tithes and Offering                                                                           
Special Music                    “The Perfect Tree”                      Stacy Woolard 
Message                                                                                Pastor Johnson 
Invitation                                                                                     Music Only 
Announcements 
Closing Prayer 

Happy New Year 
2016 

Welcome to our worship service today. If you are a guest in our service today, please 
take a guest card from the pew and fill it in and place it in the offering plate. If you 
are new to our area, we extend to you an invitation to make us your church home. 

 Rev. Jerry Johnson, Pastor 
Church Phone Numbers  

Church: 726-5712 Parsonage: 726-5629 Pastor Cell Phone 646-6291 

E-Mail  ffwbmc@centurylink.net  Web Site www.ffwbmc.org  

THIS WEEKôS SCHEDULE 
Dec 27  No Choir  Practice 
Dec 28 Sweet Hour  Of Prayer  Hour  in the Sanctuary                       10:00AM 
Dec 30  Bible Study and CTS                                                                   7:00PM 
Dec 31  Bir thday Gift for  Jesus Fund Drive Ends 
 

LOOKING AHEAD 
Jan 3    No Choir Practice 

Weekly Budget Needs  
 

$2,877.54 
12/20  $ 1965.78 

8K Loan Bal: $3703.74 
BGFJ Christmas Tree $ 3345.00 

 

Choir Practices: 
 Sundays at 4:30 PM 

Todayõs Nursery Helpers 

AM — Joey & Lisa Colemen 
PM— Nursery Open Upon Request 
                 

Next Weekõs Nursery Helpers 

AM— Alisha West & Wanda Willis  
PM Open Upon Request  

There will be no choir  rehearsal tonight or  January 3rd.    Anyone interested 
in joining the choir should speak to Beverley and plan to attend weekly rehears-
als beginning January 10th at 4:30 PM. 
 
Please discard your  2015 unused tithing envelopes as you have been assigned 
a new number for 2016, and those envelopes should be used beginning January 
3rd.  
 
Many thanks to the Choir  for  an evening of Chr istmas music last Sunday 
evening, as well as to the Church Youth who participated in the recreation of the 
Nativity scene.  A big THANK YOU goes to “snaggled-toothed” Barbara for her 
rendition of “All I Want For Christmas is my two front teeth.”  And to all, thank 
you for your participation with the Christmas Family Social – It was a most  
enjoyable evening!!     

mailto:ffwbmc@centurylink.net
http://www.ffwbmc.org

